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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Campbell Miller as the 2019 National Guard 

Military Child of the Year.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 133rd General 
Assembly of Ohio are pleased to pay tribute to Campbell Miller on 
being recognized as the 2019 National Guard Military Child of the 
Year by Operation Homefront; and

WHEREAS, A person of intelligence and integrity, Campbell 
Miller has established high personal goals and has worked 
tirelessly to reach his potential. Known and respected as an Eagle 
Scout, he has logged over seven hundred hours of service and 
volunteer work, including mission trips that have taken him around 
the world, and he can be justifiably proud of his exemplary record 
of achievement. To his credit, he has distinguished himself among 
a select group of individuals whose accomplishments merit praise; 
and

WHEREAS, Every opportunity to celebrate the lofty ideals, 
versatile talents, and boundless enthusiasm of our nation’s youth 
is always welcome, and Campbell Miller has ably demonstrated the 
wealth of kindness, courage, and industriousness that exists among 
the next generation of leaders. He is a model citizen and a 
striking reminder of the ways in which our lives are enriched by 
the dedication and determination of our young adults. The skills 
that he has utilized in his earnest efforts will be a source of 
inspiration and admiration for many and will undoubtedly be 
crucial to his success in the years to come; and

WHEREAS, Campbell Miller’s noteworthy attainments clearly 
demonstrate the potential of each person to have a positive effect 
on the quality of life in our society, and through his unfaltering 
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commitment and altruistic nature, he has earned the esteem and 
appreciation of all who know him. His outstanding service to 
others will long stand as a hallmark worthy of emulation, and it 
is certain his life will be filled with success; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 133rd 
General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
congratulate Campbell Miller as the 2019 National Guard Military 
Child of the Year and extend best wishes for the future as he 
commences his studies at Auburn University; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to Campbell Miller.
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